
Shropshire Council 
BRIDLEWAY UN7/1, BRIDLEWAY 47/2 and BRIDLEWAY 49L/1 

 WORFIELD 
Road Traffic Regulation Act 1984 - Section 14 (2) 

Temporary Prohibition of Use of Bridleway 
 

Shropshire Council hereby gives notice under Section 14(2) of the Road Traffic Regulation 
Act 1984 prohibiting the use of Bridleway UN7/1 Worfield from the Bromley Road at grid 
reference SO 7302 9450, running in a general north easterly direction through wood to grid 
reference SO 7331 9468 and the link Bridleway 47/2 which continues in a general north 
easterly direction ending at grid reference SO 7392 9539 where it meets Footpath 49/1.  
 
Additionally, Shropshire Council hereby gives notice under Section 14(2) of the Road Traffic 
Regulation Act 1984 prohibiting the use of Bridleway 49L/1 Worfield, from the Burcote Road 
at grid reference SO 7396 9459, running in a general northerly then north westerly direction 
ending at grid reference SO 7392 9539 where it meets Footpath 49/1. 
 
It is intended that the proposed restriction will come into force on the 18th December 2024 
and be in place for a 21 day period, in the first instance. The closure is required on the 
grounds of health and safety due to trees blocking the route. 
 
There is no specific alternative apart from using the Bromley Road, Footpath 43/1, 
Footpath 51/2, Footpath UN6/1 and the Burcote Road. Please note however footpaths 
are only available to pedestrians. 
 
Further information about closures of Public Rights of Way contact 
outdoor.recreation@shropshire.gov.uk  
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